From: John Holic

Sent: Sunday, August 28, 2016 6:44 AM

To: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com>

Cc: Edward Lavallee <ELavallee@Venicegov.com>; dpersson@swflgovlaw.com; Heather Taylor
<HTaylor@Venicegov.com>; City Council <CityCouncil@Venicegov.com>

Subject: Special Meeting

Lori,

Code Enforcement cancelled their meeting on Thursday, September 1. Please advise if staff has
manpower for a special meeting for City Council at 9 a.m. This is the same day that we have
Executive Session at 2 p.m.

Topic of the meeting is the Fawley Bryant report on the current Police Station. This was a report
that came in during council hiatus and should have been on our last agenda but was
inadvertently left off. | was not made aware of the report until a luncheon last Friday and the
results of this report could affect the direction council gives to staff on the Public Safety
Improvement Bond.

Council, please do not reply all to this message or topic.

Thanks,

John

John Holic
Mayor, City of Venice



